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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 4 July 2006  
 
 
 

Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The Committee will meet representatives from Stockton Schools at tomorrow night’s 
meeting. 
 
The Committee has had a good response from Alison Stephenson and Allison 
Davies from CESC which has provided the Committee with details of consultation 
that has taken place with young people through Ezee which is relevant for the review. 
 
A promotional leaflet was included in the recent edition of ‘Gleanings’ which goes to 
Stockton’s school governors inviting them to contribute to the review..   
 
The Committee are still due to meet health professionals in July. 
 
 
Timescale for Review 
 
Unchanged.  Due to be presented to Cabinet on 2nd November 2006.  


